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| oppose the sighting of any processing facility in a residential area, including acreage properties whose
wells will be affected by the exorbitant amount of water the facility on Chehalem Mountain plans on
using to grow/process hemp. It would be completely unfair to the hundreds of homeowners currently
using the same aquifer. They face a very real water shortage within a few short years, possibly drying up
hundreds of wells, causing irreparable harm and financial injury.

Fire danger is also of great concern which should be evident by the recent fire on the mountain and near
this facility. The chemicals commonly used in the processing of hemp are highly explosive and would
cause irreparable harm.

Thank you,

Sandy Mitchell



